
National Institute of Technology Calicut  

Science Day Open House 2024 

 

Dear Principal/ Headmaster , 

We are delighted to inform you that your school has been selected to participate in 
the Open House Programme at the National Institute of Technology Calicut (NIT 
Calicut) on Wednesday, February 28, 2024. 

This program aims to provide school students and faculty members with an insightful 
glimpse into the academic world at NIT Calicut. It is an excellent opportunity for 
aspiring students to explore diverse educational paths and career options in the field 
of engineering and technology. 

Instructions for Participation: 

 Reporting Time: 
o Forenoon Session: Report at 9:30 AM 
o Afternoon Session: Report at 1:30 PM 
 Venue: Aryabhatta Hall 
 Registration: A registration counter will be available at the venue. Please proceed 

there upon arrival and submit a list of students and teachers prepared in school 
letter head. 

 Volunteers: Our volunteers will be present to guide you through the program and 
direct you to designated areas. Please follow their instructions for a smooth 
experience. 

 Lunch: You are welcome to bring your own lunch if needed. 
 Campus Conduct: We kindly request you and your students to maintain a respectful 

and courteous demeanor within the campus premises. 
 Waste Management: Please ensure all items brought into the campus, including 

food wrappers and waste, are your responsibity. We encourage you to adhere to 
green protocols during your visit. 

 Program Highlights: Thirteen different departments within NIT Calicut will be 
showcasing their fields through engaging presentations and informative talks. 

 Duration: You are free to explore the campus and participate in the program at your 
own pace between 10:00 AM and 5:00 PM. 

We are confident that this Open House Programme will be an enriching and inspiring 
experience for students and faculty alike. We look forward to welcoming you to NIT 
Calicut! 

Sincerely, 

Team Open House 


